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San José, Costa Rica.  
30 de octubre de 2015 

                         DVMP-AGZA-429 -2015 
 
Joe Powell  
Acting Executive Director 
Open Government Partnership 
 
Dear Ms. APELLIDO 
 
First of all, I want to thank you for your kindly welcome and the organization of the 
succesfull Open Government Partnership Global Summit, which took place in Mexico City a 
couple of days ago.  
 
We want to reiterate the commitment of the Government of Costa Rica to continue working 
very hard to consolidate a democratic system through the Open Government values. 
 
Following your letter from September 30th, 2015, I hereby deliver our second National 
Action Plan, which responds to a process of a co-creation with civil society and 35 public 
institution representants of the Executive, Judiciary and Defensoría de los Habitantes 
(Ombudsman), all coordinated by the Presidency of the Republic. 
 
We appreciate your considerations in this process. Let us know if you need us to coordinate 
anything else regarding this process. 
 
For any question or notice, you may contact mey through e-mail at 
ana.zaponte@presidencia.go.cr or through at phone at 506 2207-9450. 
 
 
 
Warm regards,  
 

 
 
 
 

Ana Gabriel Zúñiga Aponte 
Viceministra de Asuntos Políticos y Diálogo Ciudadano 

Ministerio de la Presidencia 
República de Costa Rica. 

 
Cc: Alonso Cerdán OGP 
       Archivo. 
 


